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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
City encourages visitors to Sadlon Arena to use parking lot  

 
(Barrie, ON) – The City of Barrie is encouraging people attending the Sadlon Arena to use the north 
parking lot at Sadlon Arena, when possible. The parking lot has plenty of space available and 
passengers can also be dropped off at the doors before parking.  
 
“We were all very saddened to hear about the accident near the entrance to Sadlon Arena last week,” 
said Mayor Alex Nuttall. “Our hearts go out to the victims and their families, and we wish them a 
speedy recovery.” 
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Manager of Marketing and Communications 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 
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